
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We are reaching out to invite your company to become a supporter of the Task Force on Climate-related 
Financial Disclosure (TCFD). Following your willingness to address climate risk and your involvement in 
climate-related initiatives, supporting the TCFD will allow you to show leadership in the transition to a 
low-carbon economy.  
 
When the TCFD published its Recommendations Report at the end of last June over 100 leading 
companies from around the world signed our statement of support. This broad support emphasized to 
the global leaders of the G20 that the TCFD is a business initiative – not a political one – designed for the 
market, by the market.  
 
What’s more, this early support gave the TCFD momentum and dozens of initiatives aimed at spurring 
adoption have launched since then. We currently have over 280 supporters and we are growing this 
number in advance of the one year anniversary of the recommendations. As a leader in your industry, 
we know that sharing your support publicly will encourage your peers to do the same and will accelerate 
this growth.  

To support the recommendations, please confirm that we can use your company name on our list of 
supporters. If you have any questions about this process, please do not hesitate to reach out to the 
Secretariat of the TCFD at secretariat@fsb-tcfd.org. You can also visit our new TCFD Knowledge Hub to 
find more resources on the recommendations.    

We appreciate your support.  

Best regards,  

TCFD Secretariat 
Mary Schapiro | Curtis Ravenel | Didem Nisanci 

https://www.fsb-tcfd.org/publications/
https://www.fsb-tcfd.org/supporters-landing/
mailto:secretariat@fsb-tcfd.org
https://www.tcfdhub.org/

